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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Massachusetts adopted the Interstate Compact on Educational Opportunity for Military 

Children.  The Massachusetts Department of Education (DESE) is asking for the 

information below so both the local school district and DESE may better assist military 

families. More information about the Interstate Compact on Educational Opportunity can 

be found at www.mic3.net and on the Family Resource Center’s web page 

https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/Page/3626. 

 

If a student’s parent or guardian has military status, as defined below, please fill out, sign, 

and return to your child’s school or the Family Resource Center. 

 

NOTE:  Please complete one form per student 

 

Military Family Status 

 

Student’s name: _________________________________ 

 

Student’s Date of Birth____________________________ 

 

Military status is defined as: 

 

_____Child of active duty member 

 

_____Child of military member or veteran who was medically discharged or retired 

(within the past year) 

 

_____Child of military member who died on active duty 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:_______________________________Date:______________ 

 


